
 
 
 
OBJECT: ANATOMIC GLOVES HD 2,5 MM 
 
 
I hereby inform you that during quality inspection of last delivery received of 
anatomic gloves HD 2,5 mm we found a mistake of our supplier that printed the 
wrong size inside each glove. It is not possible remove it so we put a sticker with the 
correct size in the back of internal label of each glove and changed the barcode 
sticker on poly bag. 
Please to inform all customers that will order this product. 
For the first period there will be delivery follow the above solution for some sizes and 
other sizes no until the end of the latter. 
 
This is the picture to show the solution used. 

 
  
Best regards., 
  
SEAC SUB S.p.A. 
 


